
 

Timeline for the Deliberation of Emergency Provisions 

  Presented by Vice President Lord Bowness at the Online Standing Committee Meeting, 12 November 2020  

 

 

1. Rules for emergency situations to be discussed by the President's Advisory Group and by the upcoming 

Bureau meeting on 2 December, and then voted by the Standing Committee in February. The aim of the 

emergency rules is exactly to ensure that decisions such as the election of officers can take place regularly 

in July 2021 regardless of the format of the Annual Session, and that there is no repetition of this year's 

freezing of the Bureau.  

 

2.  Then, all the other revisions can be voted upon, with more time, at the next Annual Session.  

 

OSCEs Parlamentariske Forsamling 2020-21
OSCE Alm.del -  Bilag 5

Offentligt


